Ohio State University Newark and Central Ohio Technical College is hosting a Career Fair Wednesday, April 5, 2023*.  The event will take place from 11:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m. in the Adena Hall Gymnasium.  Students and alumni from both institutions will attend the Career Fair to seek employment and internship opportunities.
 
The Career Fair is open to employers recruiting for existing or anticipated positions within their own organization.  You may wish to coordinate your exhibit with other departments in your organization interested in attending.  Registration is free.
 
To register, please complete the Employer Registration Form by Friday, February 24, 2023.  Space is limited and tables will be assigned as registrations are received.
 
Each exhibitor will be provided with an eight-foot table and chairs.  A personal use open network will be available; however, access to electrical outlets will not be near tables.  Please let us know if we can assist with other logistical needs.  We hope that you can join us.
